Dear Carlo and Peppino,
I am very sorry not being able to contact you for a long time. It is a bit late but I want to thank you for the excellent host for our 4 teachers and 16 students, They are very happy and have been mentioning the Italy /Scilly Visit from the time they come.
This Mobilty Project will open new roads between you and us.
We will make many projects next years with good cooparations.
Thank you again for your all efforts for our Group.

